
        Community Promotion Commission 
        December 6, 2018 
        12:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
The Atlantic Community Promotion Commission met in regular session with Chairman Livengood 
presiding.  Members present were: Mosier and Schroder.  Absent: Fleener and Jensen.   Also present 
were: John Lund, Dick Casady, and Jen McEntaffer. 
 
Motion by Schroder; second by Mosier to approve agenda.   
 
Motion by Mosier; second by Schroder to approve the November 1, 2018 minutes.  All ayes. Passed. 
 
Motion by Mosier, second by Schroder to approve payment to Image Builders Committee for Christmas 
lights in the amount of $4,000. All ayes. Passed. 
 
Motion by Mosier; second by Schroder to approve funding request to Image Builders Committee for 
Christmas lights in the amount of $2,000.00.  This amount will be deducted from next year’s budget.  All 
ayes.  Passed. 
 
Jen McEntaffer, CADCO Executive Director, reported on Atlantic being part of Home Base Iowa, a 
statewide program to encourage veterans to come back to Iowa and businesses to hire them.  
 
Motion by Mosier; second by Schroder to approve the November financial report.  All ayes.  Passed. 
 
John Lund, City Administrator, spoke about reducing the fiscal year 2020 budget by $5,900.00 
 
Mosier recommended removing The Coca-Cola Museum for $2,000.00, Nishna Valley Trails for 
$1,000.00, and reducing the mural painting from $10,000.00 to $5,000.00 for the fiscal year 2020 
budget. 
 
Motion by Schroder; second by Mosier to approve the fiscal year 2020 budget. 
 
Steve Livengood requested January’s meeting be moved to the 10th. 
 
Motion by Schroder; second by Mosier to adjourn at 12:38.  All ayes. Passed. 
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